



National Changhua University of Education

Office of International and Cross-strait Affairs No.1, Jinde Rd., Changhua City 500 TAIWAN, R. O. C. TEL: 886-4-723-2105 ext. 5112

FAX: 886-4-721-1235

E-mail: lochiajen@cc.ncue.edu.tw

October 30, 2019

Dr. Winai Poonsri Dean, Faculty of Education and Development Sciences Kasetsart University 1 Malaiman Road, Nakhon Pathom 73140 Thailand

Dear Dr. Winai Poonsri,

Warmest greetings from National Changhua University of Education!

As the Dean of the Office of International and Cross-strait Affairs at National Changhua University of Education, I would like to express my respect for you and your faulty for helping develop student mobility and internationalization by initiating the KPS Educational Camp abroad. I'm delighted to extend an invitation to your students to join the camp held on NCUE campus for a month in 2022.

I believe the workshop camp will be helpful for students to improve their global mobility and cultural knowledge. Also, it would be a great chance to strengthen the collaboration between the two universities.

Should you need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Office of International and Cross-strait Affairs. We look forward to welcoming your lecturers and students at NCUE.

Yours sincerely,

Hon-Man Lee, Ph.D.

Dean, Office of International and Cross-strait Affairs

National Changhua University of Education